
 

AUGUST MONTHLY PAY SLIPS 

 

Greetings,  

Pay slips for the August monthly payroll are not currently appearing in the HCM system, but 

will be available after 6:00 p.m. tonight.  Please know payroll was processed and employees 

have been paid.  If you have direct deposit, we recommend you check your bank account to see 

your net pay. For employees without direct deposit the checks were mailed as normal. 

In some cases when employees are paid overtime, instead of earning compensatory time, the 

system is not paying it as overtime.  Payroll is aware of this issue and actively working towards 

a resolution.  Please know if you have overtime which was to be paid and has not been, you will 

be fully compensated when a resolution is reached.  Compensatory time earnings are 

calculating correctly.  

Thank you for your patience as we resolve these issues. 

Best, 

The WyoCloud Team  

Contact Information  

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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